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Tඁൾ Tඋൺඇඌൿං඀ඎඋൺඍංඈඇ  
ඈൿ ඍඁൾ Lඈඋൽ 

 
This is my beloved Son, with 

whom I am well pleased; listen 
to him. 

 
Matthew 17:5 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
6603 Cඁඋංඌඍඈඉඁൾඋ Dඋංඏൾ 
St. Louis, MO 63129 
 
Parish Office Hours 
   Monday—Friday  
  8:00 a.m.—4:30 p.m. 
  
Phone:  314.846.8207 
Email: queenparish@qasstl.org 

 
Queen of All Saints School 
Phone:  314.846.0506 
Fax:  314.846.4939 
 
 
www.qasstl.org 
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 A Pਁ਒ਉਓਈ ਆਏ਒ ਔਈਅ Pਅਏਐ਌ਅ 

Sൺർඋൺආൾඇඍ ඈൿ Tඁൾ Eඎർඁൺඋංඌඍ 
Sඎඇൽൺඒ Mൺඌඌ 
 Saturday 5:00 p.m. 
 Sunday 7:30, 9:00, and 10:30 a.m., 12 Noon 
 
Wൾൾ඄ൽൺඒ Mൺඌඌൾඌ 
 Monday — Friday 6:15 a.m. and 8:15 a.m. 
 Saturday 8:15 a.m. 
    
Eඎർඁൺඋංඌඍංർ Aൽඈඋൺඍංඈඇ 
 Tuesday 9:00 a.m.—7:00p.m. 
 
Pൾඋඉൾඍඎൺඅ Hൾඅඉ Dൾඏඈඍංඈඇඌ ൺඇൽ Bൾඇൾൽංർඍංඈඇ 
 Tuesday 7:00 p.m. 
 
Sൺർඋൺආൾඇඍ ඈൿ Rൾർඈඇർංඅංൺඍංඈඇ 
  Tuesday  following the 6:15 a.m. and 8:15 a.m. Masses 
  Tuesday  6:00 - 7:00 p.m.   
 Saturday  7:30 a.m. - 8:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m. - 4:45 p.m.  
   Anytime please call the rectory. 

 
Sൺർඋൺආൾඇඍ ඈൿ Bൺඉඍංඌආ 

 
Congratulations to our recently baptized parishioner, Ruby 
Grace Brennell, child of Ryan and Kathryn Brennell, baptized 
in Christ on July 30, 2023, at Queen of All Saints Church.  
 
May the blessing of the Lord be always upon Ruby Grace, and 
may God watch over and cherish this child whom God has 
blessed with the grace of Baptism.  



 

 

Mission Statement 
 

As members of Queen of All Saints Parish, we are a community united in the 
Catholic faith, nourished by the Eucharist, and sent to make Christ known to 
all through word and deed. 
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Pൺඌඍඈඋ 
Father Michael Murphy 

314.380.4020 
murphym@qasstl.org 

 
Sൾඇංඈඋ Aඌඌඈർංൺඍൾඌ  

Father Ronald Hopmeir 
314.380.4021  

hopmeirr@qasstl.org 
 

Father Frank D’Amico 
damicof@qasstl.org 

 
Dൾൺർඈඇඌ 

Deacon Richard Schellhase 
314.846.8207  

Deacon Joseph Wingbermuehle 
314.846.8207  

 
Eඅൾආൾඇඍൺඋඒ Sർඁඈඈඅ 

Pඋංඇർංඉൺඅ 
Ann Bender 

314.380.4025  
bendera@qasstl.org 

 
Cඈඈඋൽංඇൺඍඈඋ  ඈൿ  

Rൾඅං඀ංඈඎඌ Eൽඎർൺඍංඈඇ 
Leslie Pollman 
314.380.4011  

pollmanl@qasstl.org 
 

Pൺඋංඌඁ Sർඁඈඈඅ ඈൿ Rൾඅං඀ංඈඇ 
Dංඋൾർඍඈඋ 

Leanne Buback 
314.380.4011 

bubackl@qasstl.org 
 

Yඈඎඍඁ Mංඇංඌඍൾඋ 
Anna Hackett 
314.846.8207 

hacketta@qasstl.org 
 

Lංඍඎඋ඀ංർൺඅ Mඎඌංർ 
Christopher Dunn 

314.846.8207 ext 509 
dunnc@qasstl.org 

 
Cඁංඅൽ Sൺൿൾඍඒ Cඈඈඋൽංඇൺඍඈඋ 

Pam VonderHaar 
314.846.8207 

Vonderhaarp@qasstl.org 
 
 

Mൺඌඌ Iඇඍൾඇඍංඈඇඌ ൺඇൽ Rൾൺൽංඇ඀ඌ Pൺඌඍඈඋൺඅ Sඍൺൿൿ 

Sඍൾඐൺඋൽඌඁංඉ  
Tඁൾ Tඋൺඇඌൿං඀ඎඋൺඍංඈඇ ඈൿ ඍඁൾ Lඈඋൽ 

 

“…then from the cloud came a voice that said, ‘This is my beloved Son, 
with whom I am well pleased; listen to him.’”  -  Mਁਔਔਈਅਗ 17:5 
 
When Peter, James and John heard this they immediately fell prostrate to 
the ground and they “were very much afraid.”  We, too, may respond the 
same way when we hear God’s voice.  How many times do you become 
fearful when invited to participate more fully in the life of the Church?  
Or, when someone says something negative about the Church, are you 
afraid to respond?  Remember, we too, are beloved sons and daughters 
of God; Jesus is there to help us, but we need to listen. 

 

Monday, August 7 - St. Sixtus II, St. Cajetan 
 Numbers 11:4-15/Matthew 14:13-21 
     6:15 a.m. John Willett (†) 
     8:15 a.m. Erica Riegert (†) 
Tuesday, August 8 - St. Dominic 
 Numbers 12:1-13/Matthew 14:22-36 
 6:15 a.m.                    Vincent & Rose Arconati (†) 
     8:15 a.m. Bernadette Godfrey (†) 
Wednesday, August 9 - St. Teresa Benedicta of the Cross 
 Numbers 13:1-2, 25-14:1, 26-29, 34-35/Matthew 15:21-28 
 6:15 a.m. Pat Dougherty (†) 
     8:15 a.m. Dorothy Nadolny (†) 
Thursday, August 10 - St. Lawrence 
 2 Corinthians 9:6-10/John 12:24-26 
 6:15 a.m.                     John Wilmsen (†) 
     8:15 a.m.  Mike Pashia (†) 
Friday, August 11  - St. Clare 
 Deuteronomy 4:32-40/Matthew 16:24-28 
 6:15 a.m. Tanara Millburg (†)    
     8:15 a.m. Kathy Max (†)  
Saturday, August 12 - St. Jane Frances de Chantal 
 Deuteronomy 6:4-13/Matthew 17:14-20 
 8:15 a.m. Carol Hedgecoth (†) 
 5:00 p.m. Janet Kimack (†)  
Sunday, August 13 - 19th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 1 Kings 19:9, 11-13/Romans 9:1-5/Matthew 14:22-33 
     7:30 a.m.           Dick Thee (†) 
 9:00 a.m. John Courtois (†) 
   10:30 a.m.              For the People 
 12:00 Noon Rosemary & Irv Nelms (†) 

Sunday Mass (Live Video Mass Streaming) 
 9:00 a.m.  
 10:30 a.m. 
 
Weekday Masses (Live Video Mass Streaming) 
 Monday—Saturday 
 8:15 a.m. 
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Pඋൺඒ ൿඈඋ ඍඁൾ Sංർ඄ 
 

Tඁංඌ Wൾൾ඄ Iඇ Oඎඋ Pൺඋංඌඁ 
 

Sඎඇൽൺඒ:  August 6 
    1:00 p.m.   Instructional Basketball games-  
             Limbach Hall 
    7:15 p.m.   Life Teen - Youth Ministry  
             Center 
 
Mඈඇൽൺඒ:  August 7 
    9:00 a.m.   Rag Ladies (SVDP) -  
             School Basement 
    4:00 p.m.   CYC Volleyball Practices -Gym 
    7:00 p.m.   Finance Council -  
             Rectory Basement 
 
Tඎൾඌൽൺඒ: August 8 
    9:00 a.m.   Eucharistic Adoration -  
             Church 
    4:00 p.m.   CYC Volleyball Practices -Gym 
    6:30 p.m.   Home & School Meeting - 
             Rectory Basement 
    7:00 p.m.   Devotions - Church 
    7:00 p.m.   Tapped & Uncorked Meeting -  
             Rectory Basement 
    8:00 p.m.   Activities Association Meeting -  
             Limbach Hall 
 
Wൾൽඇൾඌൽൺඒ: August 9 
    8:45 a.m.   Prayer Group - Church Hall 
   12:00 p.m.    Let’s Play Cards - Church Hall 
    6:30 p.m.   Parish Council - Rectory  
             Basement 
    8:00 p.m.   CYC Volleyball Practices -Gym 
 
 

Tඁඎඋඌൽൺඒ:  August 10 
    4:00 p.m.   CYC Volleyball Practices -Gym 
    7:00 p.m.   ACTS Women’s Small Group -  
             ARC (Adult Resource Center) 
    7:15 p.m.   Two+ - Youth Ministry Center 
    7:30 p.m.   Celebration Singers Practice-  
             Church 
 
Fඋංൽൺඒ:  August 11 
    4:00 p.m.   CYC Volleyball Practices -Gym 
 
 

Sൺඍඎඋൽൺඒ: August 12 
    6:30 a.m.     Men of St. Joseph -  
              Church Hall  
   10:00 a.m.   CYC Volleyball Clinic-Gym 
   12:00 p.m.   CYC Volleyball Practices-Gym 
          

Mary Ann Amato 
Rebecca Barczewski 
Bob Basse 
Pat Basse 
Debbie Bayless 
Susan Beckner 
Loretta Borchetta 
Wendy Brown 
Jerry Claywell 
Patti Cruthis 
Gloria J. Davis 
Tony Dedic 
Ron Dieckmann 
Ron Donze 
Norma Esker 
Carol Faust 
Delores Fleischmann 
Ruth Frahm 
Jane Gacioch 
Jerry Garrett 
Pauline Green 
Ken Hagemann 
Nancy Hasenstab 
Diane Jones 
Pat Keller 
Bill Kerbler 
Steve Kohner 
Steve Laux 
Loretta Lewandowski 
Noah Leyza 
Jason Loring 
Michael Maniaci 
Robert Massey 
Missy McMullen 
Jerome McNamara 

Amy Meadows 
Gary Meadows 
Annie (Pozzo) Meahl  
Carmen Molett 
Greg Mueller 
Kelly Mueller 
Marie Murphy 
David Murrell 
Rosemary Nagy 
Mary Beth Napoli 
Ruby O’Driscoll 
Helga Ogent 
Jack Pfeffer 
Cynthia Pozzo 
Kathleen Pozzo 
Neri Prichard 
Tim Rafferty 
Gerri Rebman 
David Rodgers 
Diane Romano 
Marilyn Sammelman 
Patricia Schmitt 
Logan Schneider 
Scott Sindelar 
Belinda Spencer 
David Sullivan 
Kathryn Sullivan 
Karen Thaman 
Will VonderHaar 
Michael Werschling 
Jeffrey Williams 
Linda Winston 
Ronald Winston 
Bob Zaitz 
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     Every time I come to a new parish; people have lots of questions about their new 
pastor. A lot of the following information is based on questions that people always 
ask me in every parish that I am assigned to. This is certainly not a comprehensive 
autobiography but more of an outline of my life.  
 
     I was born on October 31st, 1958, in St Mary’s hospital in Richmond Heights. I 
grew up in St Luke’s Parish also in Richmond Heights where I attended grade 
school.  After graduating 8th grade, I entered St. Louis U. High. Not much happened 
in high school; I ran track and cross country, played trumpet, baritone, and tuba in 
the band, had average grades and thanks to the encouragement of the associate 
pastor at St Lukes Parish, (Fr Joseph Pins), I decided to enter Cardinal Glennon 
College Seminary in the fall after graduating from SLUH in 1977.  
 
     It was in the seminary that I met some very interesting characters such as Frank D’Amico, a classmate, and 
Ron Hopmeir, who was one or two years behind us. There was one other notable character who joined our 
class sophomore year, Patrick Hambrough. I still have pictures of us from those days. We were a LOT slimmer 
and looked so young!  
 
     After graduating from Cardinal Glennon College, I still wasn’t sure about being a priest and so I decided to 
leave. I got a job working during the day at St Peters Cemetery next to Normandy High School and I also 
worked as a bartender in a restaurant in the evenings. During this time, God did not give up on me. He kept 
haunting me, calling me to return to the seminary. I kept trying to run away like Jonah, but in the end, I gave 
in. I returned to the seminary and was ordained on January 3, 1987.  
 
     As far as assignments go, I did my acolyte internship at St Josephs parish in Manchester, I was deacon at 
the Cathedral Basilica. My first assignment as a newly ordained priest was at St Josephs Parish in Cottleville. I 
was later invited to work in the St Louis Missions in Bolivia in South America. I accepted the invitation and 
after language school I worked for several years in the city of La Paz and in the villages of the Alti Plano 
around Lake Titicaca. (There are some pretty funny jokes having to do with the name of that lake, but I’m not 
going to repeat them in a church bulletin). I later moved to northern Bolivia to work in the villages in the 
Amazon jungle. On returning to St Louis, I was assigned to St Ferdinand Parish as associate pastor, and then 
was made administrator of St Francis DeSales parish in St Louis City. I would go on to be pastor of St. John 
the Beloved Disciple parish in Jefferson County, Holy Redeemer parish in Webster Groves, Our Lady Queen 
of Peace parish in House Springs, once again to St Ferdinand Parish in Florissant and finally here to Queen of 
All Saints with all of you. And I am VERY HAPPY to be here. 

 
       I am the oldest of five children. I have a brother  
  and three sisters. My mom and dad are both  
  deceased as well as my youngest sister who sadly  
  died of pancreatic cancer in 2016.  
 
         I suffered a heart attack in 2009, both of my hips  
  have been replaced and I have arthritis all over my  
  body,   especially my knees and shoulders. But I still  
  get around   and I still have a few good years left in  
  me, which by the way, I hope to spend with all of  
  you.  
 
   
  
         

Fඋඈආ ඈඎඋ Pൺඌඍඈඋ 
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     People often want to know what kinds of food I like.   I like most foods, with the exception of peas and 
Jello. I do not have a sweet tooth. I prefer appetizers over dessert. I love salty things; cheeses (especially Bleu  
cheese), nuts, anything deep fried and bacon!! (I wonder if there is any connection here with my heart attack?) 
 
     Finally, I know that it can be hard when your priests have to leave, especially ones that you love. I am 
physically replacing Fr Hambrough as pastor, but I also know that I can never “replace” Fr Hambrough. We 
have two very different personalities. I’ll do my best to keep things going but please understand that I won’t 
always be doing things the way that Fr Hambrough did or doing the same things that he did. We priests have 
our different talents, gifts and visions of leadership. (We also have our different flaws and weaknesses). 
 
     I want to thank Msgr. Hambrough and Fr Detwiler for all their hard work proclaiming the Gospel of Jesus 
Christ and for leaving Queen of All Saints in such great shape, making it the wonderful faith filled parish that  
it is. I am looking forward to getting to know all of you and carrying on the work of proclaiming the Gospel 
along with Frs. D’Amico and Hopmeir.  
 
     -Fr Mike Murphy 

 

 

Fඋඈආ Fඋ. D’Aආංർඈ 

     I attended Washington University for 2 years studying 
business before entering the seminary.  I was ordained Jan. 3, 
1987.  My first assignment was at St. Matthias in Lemay.  I 
feel like I have come full circle in being assigned to south St. 
Louis County again and looking forward to being here at 
Queen of All Saints.  I have been to the far points of the dio-
cese in my assignments.  I was in Ste. Genevieve during the 
great flood of 1993; north Lincoln county and Wentzville for 
three of my assignments.  I have been involved with the 
Knights of Columbus and ACTS retreats. 
 
     You will hear more about my life and family over the 
years ahead and I am looking forward to getting to know all 
of you.  Please be patient with me in learning names.  It usu-
ally takes 2 or 3 times asking what your name is for it to stay 
in my getting older brain. 
 
     Fr. Frank D’Amico 

Hello. 
 
     I am Fr. Frank D’Amico.  I go by either Fr. D’Amico or Fr. D. 
 
     With that last name, in answer to the question of am I from the Hill, yes I am.  I am 4th generation on 
my mother's side.  My father was a transplant from northeast Pennsylvania and moved here in early 1947 to 
find a job. They met when my father crashed a wedding reception in May 1947 and they were married the 
next year.  I have an older sister named Mary who was born in 1954 and I was in 1959.  We both attended 
St. Ambrose and Bishop Dubourg High School  (my sister graduated in 1972 and I was class of 1978). 

Fඋඈආ ඈඎඋ Pൺඌඍඈඋ 
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     I am Fr. Ronald Hopmeir, one of your new priests.  I am happy to be 
with you and look forward to my ministry in your parish.  A little       
history about me would begin in Arnold, where I grew up on the family 
farm.  The area at that time was known as Maxville -- it was all farm 
country -- and that is not really that long ago.  My family for four      
generations has been members of Immaculate Conception Parish, and 
that is where I attended grade school.  My next stop was Saint Pius X 
High School in Festus. I then graduated from The University of        
Missouri in Columbia with a degree in landscape design.  With that 
background I started a landscape and wholesale greenhouse business 
and operated that for 15 years.  My next adventure was to enter Kenrick 
Seminary, with ordination in 1991.   
 
     My parish assignments are as follows: Saint Peter Parish in Saint 
Charles for 5 1/2 years, Saint Rose of Lima for 12 years as pastor, and 
my last assignment has been at Saint Stephen Protomartyr as pastor for 
the last 15 years.  That is my biography in a nutshell.   
 
     Once again, I am very happy to now be at Queen of all Saints and looking forward to my time with 
you.   One of my common responses to questions is that spiritual questions are welcome, but there could be a 
slight charge for questions on plant advice. 
 
     Peace, 
 
     Fr. Ron Hopmeir 
 
                  

Fඋඈආ Fඋ. Hඈඉආൾංඋ 
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PSR Rൾ඀ංඌඍඋൺඍංඈඇ 
   

     The Parish School of Religion (PSR) at Queen of 
All Saints is accepting registrations for the 2023-
2024 school year. Our PSR program meets on 
Wednesday evenings from 6:00-7:15pm.   
     If would like more information, please contact 
Leanne Buback at bubackl@qasstl.org.  

Uඇංൿඈඋආ/Eඊඎංඉආൾඇඍ Rൾඍඎඋඇඌ 
 

    Mark your calendars for uniform and equipment 
return: 
Thursday, August 10th - return for baseball/
softball/golf  AND exchanges. 
 

     Anytime between 5:30-8:00 p.m.  

W.I.N.G.S. 
(Wංൽඈඐඌ/Wංൽඈඐൾඋඌ Iඇ Nൾൾൽ  

Gൺඍඁൾඋංඇ඀ Sඈർංൺඅඅඒ) 
 

     Widows/Widowers mark your calendar for 
August 11th at 5 PM to join the W.I.N.G.S for 
a  Barbecue Pork Steak dinner: 
PLACE:  the Oakville Elks Club,  
ADDRESS: 2726 Oakville Elk Lane off Koch Rd.   
COST: The cost is $10 for the meal and there is an  
   additional cost for drinks.   
ENTERTAINMENT: After lunch, the game “Show  
   Me the Money” can be played for $20. 
RSVP: Contact Clara Turk 314-846-5357 or  
   Mae Lupo 314-846-8538 if you can join us.  

 
QAS Pඋංൾඌඍ Wൾඅർඈආൾ Pൺඋංඌඁ Nං඀ඁඍ Oඎඍ 

 
WHEN:    Saturday, August 26th 
         6:00 - 9:30 p.m. 
WHERE:  QAS Concession and Playground Lot 
 
· Food and Drink will be available for purchase at 

a nominal fee. 
· Entertainment includes a Live Band and a 

Magician Show 
· You may want to bring your own lawn/bag chair.  

Seating is limited. 
 
Come and welcome Fr. Murphy, Fr. D’Amico, and 
Fr. Hopmeir to the QAS community.  Enjoy some 
food, fun, and fellowship. 

CYC Sඈർർൾඋ ൺඇൽ Vඈඅඅൾඒൻൺඅඅ Rൾൿൾඋൾൾඌ Nൾൾൽൾൽ 
    

     Referees are needed for the upcoming fall season. 
Visit these websites for more information on how to 
register and for upcoming clinics:   
 

Archdiocese of St. Louis - CYC (teamsideline.com) 
 

https://teamsideline.com/sites/archstl/content/17/
Officials 
 

The contacts are:  
Volleyball: Dana Kiley, kileyfamily2007@gmail.com 

Soccer: Kelly Picha, kellyjv19@aol.com  
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Oൿൿൾඋඍඈඋඒ 

 Offertory 
 

07/30/23 

WeShare 
 

07/30/23 

Offertory $  15,309.00   $    5,433.64   

Loose $       773.00  

Capital Improvement $       150.00  

Tuition Assistance $       150.00 $        25.00   

Saint Vincent de Paul $       992.00 $      125.00   

Peter’s Pence $         65.00  

Assumption $         85.00  

Cardinal Glennon $         55.00  

Bංൻඅൾ Sඍඎൽඒ Gඋඈඎඉ  
 

     Bible study group meets the second Wednesday 
of the month at 8:45 a.m. in the church hall.   
Beginning August 9th, the study group will begin 
the “A Biblical Walk through the Mass.”   
     If interested in joining, contact Jackie 
McClanahan at 314-392-3430 or email at 
jackiemcclanahan12@gmail.com. 

Lൾඍ’ඌ Pඅൺඒ Cൺඋൽඌ 
 

    Come one, come all!  There will be cards, 
dominos, or any game you want to play, in the 
Church Hall on August 9th, 12:00 noon until  
2:30 p.m. 
    It’s free, and cake, coffee, and tea will be served.  
Make it a special day.  Bring your spouse, a friend, 
or a shut-in. 
    The only time cards will be cancelled on the 2nd 
Wednesday of each month is if there is a Funeral 
Luncheon in the Hall. 

Eඑඉൾർඍൺඇඍ Mඈඍඁൾඋ’ඌ Bඅൾඌඌංඇ඀ 
 

    August 13th is the “second Sunday of the month” 
and therefore is the expectant mother’s blessing.  
This special blessing will take place following the 
9:00 a.m. and 10:30 a.m. Masses.  All those 
expecting a child, through their pregnancy or 
awaiting adoption of a child, are encouraged to come 
for this blessing every month.  As a parish, we 
continue to pray for the unborn babies who will soon 
join our congregation.  Let us pray for good health 
and safe deliveries. 

 
 

Lංඍඎඋ඀ංർൺඅ Mංඇංඌඍൾඋඌ - Aඎ඀ඎඌඍ 12-13 

 Presider Lectors Ushers 

5:00 p.m.   
 (Sat) 

Fr. Hopmeir Dave Horne 
Jackie Horne 

Walter Foland 
Roberta Foland 
Mark Moore 
Maureen Moore 

7:30 a.m. Fr. Hopmeir Mike 
Altepeter 
Betty Fau 
 

Ed Barron 
Debbie Barron 
JoAnn Thee 

9:00 a.m. Fr. D’Amico Lisa Messmer 
Matt Lauer 
 

Jean Ryan 
Rich Mantia  
Volunteer 

10:30 a.m. 
 

Fr. Murphy Helen Fogarty 
Ginny Vendt 

Sheila Florian 
Julie Hubert 
Stephanie 
McKelvey 

12:00 p.m. Fr. D’Amico Megan Beck Kathy Ewing 
Brian Redford 
Volunteer 

Rංඍൾ ඈൿ Cඁඋංඌඍංൺඇ Iඇංඍංൺඍංඈඇ ൿඈඋ Aൽඎඅඍඌ 
 

     RCIA starts in the Fall.  If you know anyone who 
is even mildly interested in joining our Catholic 
Faith, please ask that person to call the Parish Office.  
There is no initial commitment required on the part 
of the interested person until the Easter Vigil next 
spring when they are either Baptized or formally join 
the Church. 
     We ask that all of our parish organizations as part 
of their meetings and all parishioners, pray that more 
souls follow the call of Jesus and join the Catholic 
Church. 

Mඈඏංൾඌ ඐංඍඁ ඍඁൾ Sൺංඇඍඌ 
 

     All are invited to movie night on Friday 
September 15th!  We will be showing The Song of 
Bernadette, a beautiful  classic film about St 
Bernadette and her visions of Our Lady at Lourdes. 
Come and watch with us! 
Where: The church hall 
When: Movie begins at 7:00 pm 
Bottled water and soda will be 
provided; you are welcome to bring 
your own snacks to enjoy. 
Questions? Paula Welker             
314-808-0705, hey3of5@yahoo.com 
Hosted by the ACTS Core Team 
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Gඈංඇ඀ Aඐൺඒ Pൺඋඍඒ 
   

     Last Friday, July 28th, we said good-bye to Fr. 
Hambrough and Fr. Detwiler.  The cafeteria was 
packed and there was entertainment, speeches, and 
refreshments for everyone to enjoy. 
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CBC Hං඀ඁ Sർඁඈඈඅ 
 
ATTENTION 8th GRADE BOYS:  CBC is now 
accepting appointments for our Official 8th Grade 
Visit Program.  During this visit, a young man will 
participate in Experience CBC Classes designed 
especially for 8th grade students. He will meet with a 
current CBC student, attend some of his classes, and 
have lunch with him. Finally, during the CBC 
Explore Period, he will have the opportunity to meet 
with teachers, coaches and program moderators to 
gather detailed information about the things in which 
he is interested. This program is by reservation 
only.  Please contact Mrs. Melissa Ryan at           
(314) 985-6095 or ryanm@cbchs.org to reserve 
your Official 8th Grade Visit.   On-line registration 
also available at www.BeaCadet.org/official.    

Nൾඑඍ Cඁൺඉඍൾඋ Pඋඈ඀උൺආ 
 

     The Next Chapter is a program grounded in 
Ignatian spirituality that has been offered in the St. 
Louis community for the past six years. It is a six-
month guided journey in a group setting for people 
who are approaching retirement or who are recently 
retired. The ultimate goal of the program is to assist 
one to discern how he or she wants to live the next 
chapter of life. For more information, go to 
www.nextchapterprogram.org.   
 
     The next session of the program begins in 
October of 2023. The first step for participating in 
the program is to attend an information session. The 
final information session will be held at 6:30 pm on 
September 18 at the Mercy Conference and Retreat 
Center, 2039 Geyer Road.  
To RSVP please email Tom at 
thomas.auffenberg@slu.edu.    
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Fr. Detwiler’s last night 
with the youth group.  They 
enjoyed having ice cream 
after Holy Hour. 
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LET’S GROW YOUR BUSINESS 
Place Your Ad Here  

and Support Our Parish!
 

CONTACT ME Iris Mitchell
 

imitchell@4LPi.com • (800) 950-9952 x2495

Structual (MEP)
Mechanical
Electrical
Plumbing

ace-inc.us

Highly Skilled Engineers, call us 314-899-0599

Structural Engineers   Residential • Commercial • Industrial

Tesey Roman, REALTOR®

Tesey@MerryRealEstate.com
314-660-3795
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Interior/Exterior Renovations, Roofing,  
Tree & Stump Removal Services

Call or Text: 314-517-9699 
stlonecall@gmail.com

ONE CALLONE CALL
Like us on 

Facebook for 
10% Off  

@oncecallstl

Welker Family Dentistry
(314) 846-0101 • 5709 Telegraph Road

Chet E. Welker, D.D.S. 
Ashley V. Welker, D.D.S.

• Most Insurance Accepted 
• Evening Appointments Available 
• Located in the Dierbergs Plaza 
• Queen of All Saints Parishioner

We look forward to your smile!

Call me FREE, NO OBLIGATION

KEVIN KLIPSCH 
Medicare Benefits Advisor 
Insurance Broker/Agent 

314-583-0245 | 636-543-6265 
KlipschKevin@gmail.com 

www.MedicareBenefitsAdvisor.net

MEDICARE?
I Can Help With: 

• Medicare • Medicare Advantage  
• Medicare Supplement • Prescription Drug Plans 

• Multiple Carriers • And So Much More!

MAYO PLUMBING CO., INC.
NEW RESIDENTIAL • COMMERCIAL • REMODEL • REPAIRS

JOHN BUETTNER
314-293-1776 • Cell 314-280-4808 • mayoplumbingjohn@gmail.com

3074 Crystal Lake Drive, St. Louis, MO 63129
30+ Years Experience • Licensed, Bonded, Union 

Missouri

CatholicMatch.com/MO

314-353-1101

LET’S GROW YOUR BUSINESS 
Place Your Ad Here  

and Support Our Parish!
 

CONTACT ME Iris Mitchell
 

imitchell@4LPi.com • (800) 950-9952 x2495

“Your Friendly Neighborhood  

Pet Supply Store”

Queen of All Saints Parishioner | 5531 Oakville Shopping Ctr. | 314-939-1560

Since1948
4th Generation of 

Service Excellence

NORTH STAR 
AUTOMOTIVE

FREE Oil Change, Oil Filter & lubrication 
                  with a full detail. (cost $100 to $300)

FREE 41 point safety inspection & check up.
FREE Tire Rotation.

Sit In Our Workshop & Watch Us Transform Your Car
True Car Concierge Service, serving one car at a time.

 314-609-0237  NORTH-STAR-AUTOMOTIVE.BUSINESS.SITE   J   NORTH-STAR-AUTOMOTIVE.UENIWEB.COMCertified by The National 
Institute for Automotive 
Excellence


